
From: Nathaniel Pettiford   
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2017 1:24 PM 
To: Clayton Comstock  
Cc: Chris Wycoff ; Rob Saidi ; Andy 
Ramirez ; Clayton Husband  
Subject: Re: Status of NRH Application? 
 
After a final review of the overall project requirements and the development cost we have 
decided not to proceed with this project at this time. Therefore we are withdrawing our request 
for the proposed development project. We would like to thank you for the guidance you have 
given us throughout our development request and we look forward to continuing our mutually 
beneficial relationship going forward.  
 
Thanks again and I hope we get a chance to chat soon, 
 
Nate 
 
Nathaniel Pettiford 
Senior Manager 
4407 N. Beltwood Parkway Suite 112  
Farmers Branch, TX 75244 
web: www.berkeleypartners.com 
P: (469) 404-8865 
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